

July 6, 2007

## Dear Charlie,

I want to personally thank you for the outstanding job and support that Bryan McCann and your team did here at UCLA. From the time they hit the campus they never stopped. This professional team drew the acclaim of our Assistant Athletic Director, area support staff, and other staff. They showed how to navigate a plan, practice and complete a task at hand.

Bryan McCann had things under control, timed and processed, that is not only professional but it shows the expertise of your team of professionals. This single project became a model for others to follow at UCLA. We not only want to thank Bryan, Ray and you, but your crew who made this new surface possible in our Indoor Speed-Strength and Conditioning Center. The time and efficiency in which this project was started and completed was incredible.

Charlie, this was outstanding and showed a sense of importance by you. The leadership and direction by Bryan made the end result even greater.

Sincerely,

DR. E.J. "Doc" Kreis

Head Speed-Strength and Conditioning Coach

UCLA Morgan Center 325 Westwood Plaza

Los Angeles, CA 90095